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To sum up my position on this, if it ain't broke, don't fix it. 

 

I've voted both by showing up at the polling location and by mail.  Of the two, voting 

by mail has proven to be the most practical.  Standing in line for hours is not a 

possibility for working people and many sacrifice pay for the privilege of voting.  To 

date there has been no, and I repeat no, credible evidence that mail in voting 

contributes to election fraud.  Please see the Brookings Institute article on this matter 

as must one of many who find absentee ballots a safe and legitimate voting practice: 

 

https://www.brookings.edu/articles/how-does-vote-by-mail-work-and-does-it-increase-

election-fraud/ 

 

The only reason to change this is to make voting more difficult for disabled people 

and for working people who stand to lose necessary income.  It has nothing 

whatsoever to do with election integrity.  Even President Trump votes by mail. 

 

Please oppose this pointless bill. 

 


